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OCTOBER  1 ,  2020

ANNUAL  DUES  BECOME  PAYABLE  

 Officer Training 

It is August so you know what that
means! Back to school. I know we all have

mixed emotions about going back but I
hope everyone has a great start! I am so
excited for the year of service we have

ahead. 

 On September 9th at 4:30 PM I will be
holding an online officer training for any

Key Club member, officer, or Kiwanis
member. This will be held on a zoom call

due to COVID-19. I hope that you are
able to make it and join the call. It will last

at most an hour long. If you have any
questions or concerns please contact me

with the email below.
Contact Me: 

lexim@ktkey.org

DECEMBER  1 ,  2020

ANNUAL  DUES  BECOME  DELINQUENT

C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S :  

NOVEMBER  2-6 ,  2020  

KEY  CLUB  WEEK  



Newsletters are a great way to update everyone at
school about the latest happenings. In order for me
to relay information with each of you as quickly as
possible, I am asking for your help. Please send an
email to me with your new club officers and their
email addresses, as well as anyone else in Division 8
that would like to be included in the distribution
of this newsletter.  If your club has not yet been
able to hold new officer elections, no worries! 
 Elections can be held when school resumes or can
even be done virtually.  If you have any questions
or need guidance I am happy to help you! 

CLUB  CONTACTS

Ronald McDonald House

 The Ronald McDonald House
mission is to help create and find
programs that improve the health
and well-being of children and
families. They provide groceries,
cooked meals, and a place to stay for
families with hospitalized children.
They do this in hope of families
being able to focus on what really
matters which is the health of their
child. 



Trick or Treat for UNICEF is a way of raising
money for UNICEF. You take a small donation
box and instead of getting candy, you collect
money that goes towards education, healthcare,
safe water, sanitation, and other necessities. You
can have competitions between classrooms to see
who can collect more money with a reward. This
will help with getting everyone in the school
involved.

  TRICK  OR  TREAT  FOR  UNICEF        

We regret that we will not be able to hold our
annual Fall Rally at Dollywood this year. The
difficult decision to cancel this event was made due
to concerns about the spread of COVID-19 and
restrictions in many parts of our district. We are
extremely disappointed that we will not be able to
hold the event this year. Although this event is
cancelled Dollywood is offering tickets at $48.27.
Tickets must be purchased between Sept 28th and
Sept 30th. For more details visit the K-T website or
email me with any questions . 

FALL  RALLY


